From: Purpleprincesskw@aol.com [mailto:Purpleprincesskw@aol.com]

Sent: Tuesday, January 05, 2016 9:26 AM

To: abudde@keywestcity.com; Billy Wardlow <bwardlow@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>;
cwalker@keywestcity.com; Craig Cates <ccates@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Thaddeus L. Cohen
<tcohen@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Cheri Smith <csmith@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; James K. Scholl
<jscholl@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Jimmy Weekley <jweekley@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Samuel Kaufman
<skaufman@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Clayton Lopez <clopez@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Richard Payne
<rpayne@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Margaret Romero <mromero@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Shawn D. Smith
<sdsmith@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Greg Veliz <gveliz@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>

Subject: tonights meeting

Dear Mayor and Commissioners:

Please vote NO consent agenda 18

We do not need to put the "cart before the horse"
by wasting TOO much money on an assessment of Perry Court.
We the people have not even voted to let you all know if we are for this, which | am NOT.

Thank you for a NO vote
Barbara Ramey

644 United St
Key west FL



